Good afternoon VMC families,
A few quick updates:
DRESS CODE CHANGE FOR THE NEXT FEW DAYS....
· All students will be able to wear their running shoes (any color), physical education shorts & t-shirt or house t-shirt. Secondary 2-5 students may also wear their PINK day t-shirts. T-shirts and shorts must not be modified from their original state.
· Although all students should have the official physical education shorts supplied by TopMarks, any black or navy BERMUDA short is allowed. 
· Reminder:  A bermuda short is a casual knee-length short therefore all shorts worn during this period must be between mid-thigh and the knee.  
· Bring a re-fillable bottle of water to school.
Students were given this information today during afternoon announcements.  Another announcement will be made when we return to the regular dress code as well as a school messenger broadcast.
SECONDARY 1 STUDENTS - HOUSE ACTIVITY TOMORROW....
· All secondary one students are asked to wear their HOUSE T-SHIRTS tomorrow and NOT physical education t-shirts.
· Students will participate in their first house games at the park near by.
· Students will be back at school for dismissal.
· Sunscreen is recommended.
LOCKER DISTRIBUTION
Secondary 1:
Secondary 1 students are asked to keep their locker materials at home for one more day BUT bring in their school lock tomorrow.  All students received their school lock when they picked up their summer reading in June.
Lockers will be distributed second period tomorrow (Wednesday) and students will be asked to lock their lockers.  Students will use the lockers tomorrow for their lunches and to store their bags while they participate in the house games scheduled for the afternoon.  They can bring their materials the following morning (Thursday). 
Students will be asked to choose a locker partner tomorrow.  If they do not have one then we will assign a partner.
Secondary 2-5:
Secondary 2-5 students will receive their lockers during homeroom period tomorrow.  The majority of students will be using their lockers from last year,  some students will be relocated due to ongoing construction and other issues.  Students who were dissatisfied with their locker location and/or partner will have an opportunity to request a switch this week with an administrator during lunchtime until all issues are resolved.  
We ask that students do not bring their locker materials to school tomorrow and wait until Thursday in order to avoid congestion in hallways and allow for easy locker changes where needed. 

